Susan Boor

From:

Ross, Claire [Claire.Ross@suffolk.pnn.police.uk]

Sent:

05 September 2015 23:09 's.boor.123@btinternet.com'

Subject:

Report

Good evening

I am sending this a bit early due to staffing issues nearer the time. But I am pleased to report that there have been no crimes in the area since the previous meeting.

Any questions/comments please make contact.

Best regards

Claire Ross

PCSO 3031 Ross

St Edmundsbury Rural South SNT

Haverhill Police Station Suffolk Constabulary Swan Lane Haverhill, Suffolk, CB9 9EQ Tel: 01384 774674

www.suffolk.police.uk

This e-mail carries a disclaimer

Go here to view Suffolk Constabulary Disclaimer

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) This email has been certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.